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Just a quick heads up to let you know that the 2010 VTR will be held October 19-23 in 
Jekyll Island, GA.  The host hotel will be the Jekyll Club Inn on Jekyll Island.  Rooms 
are $149 and the registration fee will be $105 this year if paid in advance of the 
convention.  Go to www.vtr2010.org for more detailed information.  Get your hotel 
reservation now before your room at the host hotel is gone.  This year they will go fast.  
What a destination this will be! 
 
Please join VTR if you are not already as member.  The cost is $35 which will include 
the a bi-monthly magazine, technical consultants, the annual convention, support of our 
club and other regional clubs, Triumph regalia and special rates on insurance for your 
vintage TR.  Please back the club who attempts to keep the lure of our TR’s alive so that 
others may continue to have an interest in our cars thus keeping our values strong. 
 
What a surprise to have the Terry and Sharon Neuman stop by the digs here in S Florida. 
Our place was ripped because of the remodeling for a new kitchen, but they endured. 
It was a nice visit and good to see fellow Triumph enthusiasts enjoy grouper.  Thanks for 
stopping by you two.  The Neuman’s did not see the blender work, but it should be up 
and running by Feb 1 if you should visit.    If you are in the W Palm area, please call. 
 
Best wishes for spring to come soon. 
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